
The 14
th

 Annual University of Rhode Island Symposium on Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, Transgender 

and Questioning Issues 

Connecting Communities: Looking Back, Moving Forward 

Wednesday, March 26
th

 – Saturday, March 29
th

 

University of Rhode Island’s Gay. Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender Center is proud to 

announce its 14
th

 Annual Symposium on Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, Transgender and Questioning 

Issues entitled, Connecting Communities: Looking Back, Moving Forward, from March 26
th

 – 

March 29th.  The symposium is comprised of several programs and workshops that affect the 

lives of GLBT communities and individuals nationwide. All symposium events are open and free 

to the public. Additional information for the symposium as well as schedule of programs and 

other GLBT Center events can be found at www.uri.edu/glbt. 

The symposium is running in concurrence with the US Holocaust Museum’s traveling exhibit, 

Nazi Persecution of Homosexuals 1933-1945, from February 14 – March 29, 2008 at the Fine 

Arts Gallery on URI’s Kingston campus.  Information on the exhibit and Art Gallery Schedule 

can be viewed at http://www.uri.edu/artgalleries/pages/Schedule.htm 

For further information about the symposium or the exhibit, please contact Andrew Winters, 

Assistant to the Vice President of Student Affairs for Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender 

Programs and Services at Andrew@uri.edu or (401) 874-2894.    
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